From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 7:40 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Gregg

Last_Name :
Mangus

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

Dear Redistricting Commission,

| am against the redistricting of North County. Please leave our county intact. Each city and the unincorporated
communities are inner connected and redistricting them would violate our community of interest, meaning we share
many common North County institutions like health care entities, youth sports leagues, government agencies and social
& cultural institutions. This makes us distinct from the City of San Diego and other places in the county. Another example
is the North County Transit and Highways 78 & 76 keeping us interconnected. Our sheriff's departments, fire
departments, water districts, and school districts serve unincorporated communities and cities causing overlapping
government agencies. | live in an unincorporated area of North County and separating us violates our already
established community of interest.

Please, don't redistrict!

Thank you,

Gregg R Mangus

Submit :
Submit





